COPY.

65th February 1937.

Dear Mr. Kimber,
with reference to your report No.472 on
Coltmen's Boiler No.6166 for Gotaverken's Yard No.510,
you do not appear to have forwarded any steel involces
in respect of the materlal used 1in the cons truction of
this boiler, and I should be much obliged if you would
kindly send these on for attaching to your report.
With kind regards,

Yours dncersly,

We Kimber, Esq.,
SHEFFIELD.
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